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June 09, 2022

Corporation of the City of Owen Sound
808 2nd Avenue East
OWEN SOUND, On

Attention: Office of the Mayor

RE: 2022 SALMON SPECTACULAR

This will confirm that the Georgian Shores Marina has agreed to allow
the Committee for the Salmon Spectacular to use the Marina property as
the venue for their annual fishing derby.

This will also confirm that we give permission for the Owen Sound Police
Services and the Alcohol and Gaming Commission representatives to

enter and examine the property at any time without notice.

If you have any questions regarding this, please feel free to contact us at
the Marina.

Yours truly,

Steve Thorfnton
General Manager

www.georgianshoresmarina.com




